## Ghostville Elementary series

## By Marcia Thornton Jones and Debbie Dadey

Dear Parents and Grandparents,
We recently read a book called <u>Happy Haunting</u> where the
students invited their grandparents or special friends to their
classroom. We are planning a Grandparents Day on
We would love
for you to join us.
To make the day more fun, could you send in a photo by
goes with which student. If you have a special item from your
childhood that you would like to share with the class, please bring
it on Grandparents Day. We are looking forward to the exciting
day.
Sincerely,

